UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1

January 21, 1982

D. Kaye Rumsey

Senior Compensation Analyst
Employee Relations Department
CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Ms. Rumsey:

Is your section willing to provide us with the system currently being
used to evaluate our bargaining unit's jobs by? If so, we would appreciate
also all policies and procedures you use in re-evaluation. Thank you.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron
Union Organiser
AUCE Local 1

cc: W.L. Clark
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